
Woodington’s Photo Update 
 

Clare has been taking care of an Agile Wallaby these last few months which we rescued from a 
Homeland after its mother had been killed for food. 

Since word spread that Clare loved and cared for these ‘wobblys – as her kids at school call them’, we 
now have three: two Agile wobblys and an Antilopine Wallaroo, running around the house. Once 

reared, Clare will release them to a sanctuary near Darwin-if she can part with them? 
 

Yirrkala, the community we live 
in, has seen a fantastic year. We 

have witnessed several 
baptisms, including this yappa 

(sister) and several young men; 
which is the result of several 
MAF men’s discipling efforts 
and a men’s camp amongst 

other efforts. 

This year has been about 
helping and enabling other 
evangelists reach out to the 

Yolŋu people of East 
Arnhem Land, as well as 

our own programs. David 
Stanfield, The Banner Man, 

spent several weeks 
travelling between 
homelands on MAF 

aircraft, where MAF staff 
opened up their homes to 
him and his team. Here is a 

picture of the Yolŋu in 
Millingimbi. 

 

In summary, I believe that the Lord accomplished many things both for individuals and corporately in Arnhem Land.  I 
cannot imagine how it would have come together and flowed without MAF’s commitment and support.  It has been a 

joy to work alongside your people. – David Stanfield, The Banner Man, http://www.worshipbanners.com.au 

 

E.T.’s first steps; E.T. is 
an Antilopine Wallaroo 

E.T. is so called, because 
when Clare first got him he 

was skin and bones in a 
black bin liner, soaking wet 
with urine and flat – no life. 
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